
925 S. Main Street 
Lebanon Oregon 97355 
 
TEL: 541.258.4900 
www.lebanonoregon.gov 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 

SANDBAG FILLING STATION 
 

The National Weather Service has issued a flood watch for Linn County. This flood watch has 
been issued beginning Friday, December 1, 2023, through the weekend and early into next 
week.  
 
The City of Lebanon has sandbag materials available at the Linn County Sheriff’s Office 
- Lebanon Substation for residents in need. 
 
Linn County Sheriff’s Office - Substation  
2590 S. Main Street 
Lebanon, OR 97355 
 
If materials have run out (sand and bags) please contact the Lebanon Public Works 
Department at 541-258-4918 or pw@lebanonoregon.gov. 
 
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jason.williams@lebanonoregon.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, December 1, 2023 


